
 

 
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS 
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY END OF LUNCH AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon_shigaki@notes.k12.hi.us 

 

BREAKFAST/SNACK:  PEPPERONI PIZZA POCKET, SYRUP, MIXED FRUIT.  LUNCH:  FRIED SAIMIN WITH 
EGG ROLL, SALAD, FRUIT, GRAPE JUICE, WHOLE GRAIN NOODLES.  CAFETERIA MONITORS: report 
after period 4. Failure to report may result in detention hours.  TODAY’s MONITORS ARE:  Jayl Velasco, Victoria 
Vera, Charlise Wurts, Diane Marie Yabo. Wednesday's monitors are:  To be announced by the Vice Principal's 
Office. 

TODAY IS 
TUESDAY, APRIL 30, 2019 

REGULAR Schedule: 
3, 4, RECESS, 

5, 6, LUNCH, 7 

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46.  If no TV 
access, please read this Daily Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo! 
 
TO ALL STUDENTS:  Please come to the main office and check on your meal 
account balance to make sure you are in good standings.  If you are in the negative and 
owe money, please be sure to bring your meal account up to date as soon as possible.  
Your meal account should not be in the negative before this school year is over.  
Mahalo.   
 
TO ALL SENIORS:  You will need to make sure your meal account is in good 
standings and zeroed out by Wednesday, May 15, 2019.  If you are planning on still 
eating breakfast/lunch you may deposit money on a daily basis.  Mahalo. 
 
Teacher Appreciation Week! Choose a day or two (or all five) to participate, then 
show your teachers that they are loved and appreciated. For the list, go see the morning 
broadcast or website/Facebook page.  Teacher appreciation week starts Monday, May 
6th to Friday, May 10th. 
 
Seniors, do you qualify for one of those honors certificates? Submit your lavender 
slip to Mr. Hollifield as soon as possible. 
 
Graduating senior boys, 
If you are currently getting around clothes for graduation, Myndi's Finer Things, a local 
clothing boutique, has an offer for you. $60.00 for a package that comes with a white 
shirt, black tie, and black pants. Shoes are an extra $10.00. It's a great deal if you need 
to buy new just for graduation. If you're interested, call Song or Glenn at 808-242-4417. 
 
ALL STUDENTS:  A friendly reminder to all; please make sure all of your withholds 
are cleared.  The master withhold list is updated on a daily basis by either clearing or 
adding more withholds.  Those of you who took AP tests and didn't pay for your test 
fees, you are currently on withhold.  Don't hesitate and wait for the last minute to take 
care of this.  You may come to main office and see if you have any outstanding 
withholds or double check to see if you have none at all.  Mahalo. 
 
Drumline 2019-2020:  Interested in becoming a part of drumline 2019-2020?  If so, 
please see Mr. Carlos for a packet of music sheets for the audition on Friday, May 3rd 
3:00pm at the band room.  Hope to see you there! 
 
Interested in becoming a Majorette or baton twirler next year? Please come to an 
informational meeting on Friday, May 10 at 2:30pm at the Chorus Room. We'll be 
going over a brief overview of what being a Majorette entails and summer 
rehearsal dates. Any questions, please contact current Majorette leader Briana 
Bandy at: bribandy707@gmail.com or one of the music directors Mr. Carlos at: 
myron_carlos@notes.k12.hi.us. Again, that's Friday, May 10 at 2:30pm at the 
Chorus Room. See you then! 
 
Dance Team 2019-2020:  For all of you interested in joining the Dance Team, please 
attend an informational meeting on Friday, May 10 at the chorus room during 
lunchtime.  Questions? Please see Mr. Carlos or email him at 
myron_carlos@notes.k12.hi.us 
 
If you plan to try out for 2019 Football season, Spring Ball will be happening May 6-
17.  You must have a current physical and consent form for football before Spring Ball 
starts.  If you played football this past season, you do not need a consent form, but see 
Trainer Jon to verify that your physical is still current.  If you did not play this past 
season, you must submit a football consent form and current physical to the Athletic 
Trainers.   If any questions, please see Trainer Jon. 

 
To all Teachers, Staff, and Faculty of Lahainaluna High School! Please save the 
date for May 17, 2019, from 6 pm - 10 pm at Lahainaluna Cafeteria. This event is 
planned just for you, so please join us for a night full of decadent dining, amazing 
entertainment, and our very own award ceremony! 
 
Attention All Students! Do you need to work off Detention Hours? Volunteer your 
time to help out at our Faculty Gala Night! To sign up go to Mr. Wise's classroom or 
contact Daisy Miranda. When signing up have your ID with you.  

 
2019 Lahainaluna Film Festival Thursday May 16th  

 
Film Rules: 

• All films must be school appropriate. 
• All films must be fit for a family audience (please consider family & 

children watching). 
• All film music and audio must be clean (please check songs for 

language/suggestions). 
• All films must be created by students of Lahainaluna High School (can 

include others, but edit must be original works of LHS students only). 
• Film length is 2 minutes (before credits). 
• Films must include credits/information regarding who was a part of the 

production. 
• Films must fall into one of the below categories with a clear film 

synopsis/description. 
• Films need to be submitted by Thursday May 9th, 2019 for pre-approval. 

 
Categories: 

1. Music Video  
2. Noir/Avant-garde/Surrealism/Indie Film 
3. Documentary/Mockumentary/Interview 
4. Animation/Stop Motion/Claymation 
5. Drama/Live Stage Production 
6. Comedy/Stand-Up 
7. Hype Video “Edit” 

 
Questions? 
For any questions please see Mr. Thomas in room K13 or email: 
Erin_Thomas@lahaina.k12.hi.us. 
 
You can Google search “thisismrthomas” for examples from the previous film festival 
on the homepage of website. 
 
CLUB CHATTER: 
Attention all Rotary Interact members.  We have a meeting this Friday,  May 3 at 
12:25 pm in Mrs. Dickers room.  If you are interested in running for an Interact 
Board position please let Miss Bliss or Mrs. Dicker know as we would like to start 
planning for next year.  At our meeting Friday we will be recapping our year.  We 
only have one more meeting left to go and we will discuss this Friday. 
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